Shoreline Access and Parking Committee Minutes
February 10, 2009

Tony Gonsalves called the meeting to order at 5:00pm

In Attendance: Tony Gonsalves, Linda Cheshire, Sandi Whaley
Excused: Jim Smith

1. Agenda Adopted

2. January 6, 2009 minutes approved.

OLD BUSINESS

Solar lighting at Beach Accesses: SLAP has approval from Council to look into solar
lights at beach accesses and Town Hall and Police/Fire Department signs. Sandi will
speak with Michelle about applying for a Green Grant to fund the project.

Repair of existing Boardwalk is on hold until Atlantic Ave project is completed.
Ocean Front Park Restroom is on hold.

SLAP committee has 3 vacancies to fill

Beach Crossovers extending walkway: SLAP to work with Beach Protection
regarding recommendations. All recommendations are to be reviewed with ADA, and
then presented to council. Tony will begin by meeting with Sonny.

NEW BUSINESS

SLAP to outline a scope of work for the MPO parking study. Tony is looking at areas
to add parking i.e. Eakes Park and west of beach accesses. He will then take
recommendations to Kaysie for circulation and council review.

SLAP is to look into cost of adding a flag pole in front of Fire Department.

Sandi Whaley has a pole to donate to the Town.

Final budget is to be completed by May 1, 2009

Linda to sent Town Clerk missing minutes.

All committee minutes are to be e-mailed to Kaysie (Town Clerk) and each SLAP
member.

Meeting Adjourned 5:35pm

Next Meeting March 3, 2009 @ 5:00pm

Minutes respectfully submitted by
Linda Cheshire



